### 'Learning for Life'



## Sutton in Craven Church of England Primary School

Main Street, Sutton in Craven Tel. 01535-632181

www.sutton-in-cravencofe.n-yorks.sch.uk Newsletter 14<sup>th</sup> December 2018



Dear Parent/Guardian,

I want to open this newsletter by saying how amazing I thought all the children who took part in the school Nativity were. I am sure that it really helped you to get in the Christmas spirit – I know it did me. Our school choir has also been really busy singing at St Thomas'

School re-opens for children on Tuesday 8<sup>th</sup> January

Christmas fair, Carols in the Park and supporting the Nativity. If you haven't yet had chance to hear them perform, they will be singing at the school Christmas Fair at midday on Saturday. They will then have one final outing to Sutton Lodge next week to sing for some of the residents there.

And now for some thank yous...

My first thank you is to the fantastic staff team here at Sutton in Craven CE. It seems like every week in school has something different going and, as I'm sure you appreciate, these things don't just happen but are as a result of the hard work and dedication of the whole staff team. I genuinely couldn't do it without them.

Secondly, I would like to thank all our parents for your ongoing support, involvement and enthusiasm. Particular thanks goes to the pupil-parent council who have continued to work hard to fundraise for the school through our very successful Christmas shopping evening and what I'm sure will be a festive Christmas fair on Saturday.

This will be the last newsletter of this term and I would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your families a very happy Christmas on behalf of myself, the school staff and governors.

Kind regards, Mrs Herbert



## **CHRISTMAS FAIR**

Saturday 15<sup>th</sup> December 11.00am-1.00pm



Santa's Grotto, Book Stall, Tombola, Raffle, School Choir, Tea & Coffee, Cakes, Face-painting, Chocolate Tombola ... and more.

Please do come and support the school!



Don't forget – it's our Carol Service at St Thomas' on Tuesday 18<sup>th</sup> December at approximately 9.00am.

You are all very welcome to join us.

# Christmas Parties & Christmas Dinner

Wednesday 19<sup>th</sup> December is our Christmas parties and Christmas lunch day. I have heard a rumour that we may be getting a visitor in the afternoon...

Children may come in non-uniform / party clothes.

#### Staffing Update

Mrs Davison's bump is getting bigger...

On Monday, we were busy interviewing teachers to work in Blossom class from February half term. We are pleased to let you know that we have successfully appointed. More information will follow in the New Year.

### **New Starters 2019 - FINAL REMINDER**

Are you applying for a place for your child to start with us in September?

Applications can be made now on-line through NYCC website:

<a href="https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/apply-primary-or-junior-school-place">https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/apply-primary-or-junior-school-place</a>

The deadline for applications is Tuesday 15th January 2019.





